
 

 

 

May 4, 2021 

 

Ms. Rhonda King 

Federal Transit Administration 

Office of Financial Management & Program Oversight 

230 Peachtree Street, NW 

Ste 1400 

Atlanta, Georgia  30303 

 

 RE:  Intention to Apply for FFY2022 FTA Direct 5307 Recipient Status 

 

Dear Ms. King: 

 

 The Baldwin County Commission is writing to inform you of our intention to request direct 

recipient status for 5307 funding from the Federal Transit Administration (FTA).  We will be submitting 

all required documentation by May 16, 2021.  

 The Baldwin County Commission will utilize these funds to support public transit operational 

costs within the urban area and capital costs for new terminals, software, and vehicles.  

 The Baldwin County Commission is seeking to be a direct recipient of 5307 funds. 

 The Baldwin County Commission, through the Eastern Shore MPO, will utilize the Long Range 

Transportation Plan and the Transportation Improvement Plan as the planning basis for future 5307 

funded activities. 

 The Baldwin County Commission has designated Matthew Brown, Director of Transportation, as 

the point of contact for this transition.  Matthew’s contact information is below. 

 

 If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at  

(251) 990-4620 or Matthew Brown, Director of Transportation at (251)580-1657. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      JOE DAVIS, III, Chairman 

      Baldwin County Commission 

 

JD/clc Item BR2 

 

cc: Brad Lindsey 

      Randy Stroup 

      Garry Havron 


